
Have a barrel of fun all summer long! Local artists and groups
created works of art from eco-friendly rain barrels. Beautiful
and functional, they showcase the Village of La Grange, it's
businesses, and the importance of water conservation.

Come to the auction on September 10, 2010 at the
La Grange Village Hall and bid on your favorite
of the 72 rain barrels on display. Proceeds benefit
Pets and Pals Charities. Visit www.lgbarainbarrels.com
for more information, to see pictures of all the barrels,
and to vote for your favorite!

Enjoy!
Ryan Williamson, LGBA President
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